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Bobcat Families, 

WOW!  What an amazing school year!  I am so proud of each 

student and our community! We have worked together for 

the common goal of student learning!  Thank you for being 

an essential member of the bobcat team! 

I hope that each of you has a wonderful  summer enjoying a 

relaxed schedule and spending time together as a family!  I 

encourage you to help your child find some time each day 

to read something that they enjoy!  Please see the fun read-

ing opportunities attached to this newsletter! 

Mark Your calendar!  The 22-23 school starts on August 10.  

Our annual Meet the Teacher event will be on August 8 from 

4:45 to 6:45 pm. 

Next year our before and after school childcare provider will 

be the YMCA.  The YMCA will manage the program each day 

from our school cafeteria.  Please see the attached flyer to 

secure your space now! 

Thank you for your continued support!  We are so fortunate to 

be a part of an great community.  

Mary Booth, Principal 

 

A Note from our Principal 

Information for the four year one mil in-
crease in ad valorem tax 

22-23 New before and afterschool care in-
formation… YMCA! 

Summer enrichment opportunities… keep 
the LEARNING going! 

A Monthly Insight into the ONE OF A KIND  things happening at Heritage! 

Heritage Headlines 

 

5/27– Last Day of School–11:25 Dismissal 

9:30   5th grade Award Ceremony in 

Cafeteria (arrive between 9:05 & 9:25) 

10:30  PreK- Grade 4: If you need to pick 

up your child early on the last day of 

school, the latest that you may do so is 

10:30.   

11:05- 11:15     5th Grade Clap Out 

11:15-11:25      Students transition to dis-

missal locations. 

11:25 Dismissal- Have a safe and restful 

summer! 

 

 



  

Please see the attached 

School Supply list and 

Uniform information for 

the 22-23 school year!  

Thanks for your help! 

 

 

As you clean out your closets this 

summer, please consider donating 

gently used school uniforms to our 

school.  We will keep 

some items for emer-

gency use in the school 

clinic and provide items 

to families in need. 

 

Make READING a priority this summer!  Unfortunately, the summer slide is a real thing.  Accord-

ing to the Northwest Evaluation Association, school-year gains in reading and math may de-

crease as much as 20% to 50% during the summer months. We 

are so fortunate to have an amazing public library right in our 

community.  The library currently is open from 10am-9pm M-F and 

10am-6pm on Saturday.  The library also has 24/7 access to 

eBooks, eAudiobooks, eMagazines, and many more avenues for 

reading and learning. You can take an entire bookshelf of titles 

with you everywhere you go.  All HCPS students already have ac-

cess to the public library resources through Haal Pass.  Just use 

your student number and 4321 as the pin.  Be sure to check out 

online virtual visits with popular authors and enroll in the reading challenges and contests at 

www.hcplc.org/Summer . 

iReady is available this 

summer through June 30! 

https://hcplc.org/Summer

